
City of Phillips 
Phillips Planning Commission  

Municipal Building 
Tuesday October 25th, 2022 at 5:30 pm 

 
 

Committee members:  Charles Peterson - Chair, Laura Tomaszewski, Joe Perkins, Ted 
Kempkes, David Scholz, Patricia Stephan, and Scott Holoubek. 
Clerk/Treasurer:  Shelby Kosmer 
 
This meeting is held in compliance with Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Law, S.S. Chapter 
19.81 –19.98, Subchapter V.  As such it is open to the public. 
 
This meeting may constitute a quorum of the Common Council, or other city 
committees. 
 
Call to order (presiding officer) Time:_____ 

a. Greeting 
b. Certification of compliance with Open Meeting Law. 
 

Roll call:  Charles Peterson _____, Joe Perkins____, David Scholz____, Ted 
Kempkes___, Laura Tomaszewski_____, Patricia Stephan ______ and Scott Holoubek 
______. 

 
Discussion-Action Items: 
 

1. Motion to approve the minutes from the September 20th, 2022, Planning Commission 
Meetings. 
 

 
2. Discussion regarding Comprehensive Plan Update: Citizen Input  

 
 
3. Adjournment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Meeting Minutes  
Phillips Planning Commission 
October 25, 2022 
 
 
Charles Peterson opened the meeting of the Phillips Planning Commission @ 5:30pm 
Members Present:  Charles Peterson, Joe Perkins, David Scholz, Laura Tomaszewski, 
Patricia Stephan, Ted Kempkes, and Autumn Gedde. 
Others Present: Lynn Boers, Barbara Chapman, James Murphy, Doug Moquin, Shirley 
Smith, Rebecca Puhl, Ken & Ellroy Allington, Wendy & Dennis Podewald, Pete Nowak, 
Marty Stephan, Lyn Ludwig. 

 
Discussion-Action Items: 
 

1. Tomaszewski/ Scholz moved to approve the minutes from the September 20th, 2022, 
Planning Commission Meetings. Carried 

 
 
2. Discussion regarding Comprehensive Plan Update: Citizen Input  

Kempkes described the Comp Plan.  Questions on the survey that was sent out, 
people want to know how long until action is placed.  Extra copies will be at the 
clerk’s office. Suggestion to get input from the Lake Association and the 
Chamber.  General consensus that we need more housing.  Suggestions to put 
survey online for the younger generation and on the City website. 
 

 
3. Perkins/ Tomaszewski moved for adjournment. 6:45pm 
 
 

Autumn Gedde 
 
Autumn Gedde 
City Deputy Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


